Mother Superiors Swap Assignments

Newark, DE ← → Washington, DC

Jeanne Jugan Residence



We would like to extend a very special welcome to **Mother Mary Michael!**

Mother Mary Michael arrived in Newark from Washington DC on March 14. She is a native of Louisville, KY and has visited her family in the past to watch the Kentucky Derby in her home state.

We are excited to have this opportunity to journey and share our lives with you. We consider ourselves blessed to have you among us. Our Home is a place of blessing where laughter is good for our souls

and difficult times are shared; where kindness is valued and love is never spared. It is a sweet place of comfort that's caring and true. A place to THANK GOD for our time to be spent here with you!



Resident Judy greets Mother Mary Michael with a bouquet of flowers.

ADIEU MOTHER MARGARET

Thank you so much for your notes and prayers at my departure for another Home. Sweet, Sweet Delaware will always be a cherished memory for me, and though we experienced Covid, the good times and companionship far outnumbered those of sorrow. Thank you for always keeping up your smiles and prayers for one another.

— Mother Margaret



Mother Margaret departs for Jeanne Jugan Residence in Washington DC.



Sr. Cecile introduces Mother Mary Michael to her Residents in Newark.

Mother Mary Michael's Message



First of all, I want to thank my new family at Jeanne Jugan Residence for their joyful and warm welcome to me as I embark on this new journey as Mother Superior in Newark. As we emerge from the unpredictable winter months of Covid variants we all look forward to the promise of spring with its grace renewed.

After spending almost ten years in Washington D.C. and completing various upgrades and renovations to our Home there, I will be working in partnership with our architectural and construction associates to begin necessary renovations to Jeanne Jugan Residence. The main purpose of this project is to enhance the caring environment that permits our Residents to achieve their highest level of life satisfaction for as long as possible. I understand you, your families, friends, benefactors and collaborators have been with us at various stages of our journey, and some of you have been with us all along the way.

I look forward to meeting and welcoming you to our home as we begin to open our doors to visitors.

Lord Jesus, we praise and thank you for the life and vocation of St. Jeanne Jugan. From an early age she knew that you wanted her for vourself, and she allowed herself to be formed in your image, gentle and humble of heart. We turn to you, Good Shepherd and Lord of the Harvest: Through the intercession of St. Jeanne Jugan, inspire many young women to follow in the footsteps of St. Jeanne Jugan, living the Beatitudes in humility and simplicity of heart, in the joy of hospitality to the elderly. We make this prayer through the intercession of Mary, your Mother and ours, and of St.



Sr. Faustina with Resident Marion
Joseph, patron of the Universal
Church. Amen.

"What happiness for us, to be a Little Sister of the Poor!"

– St. Jeanne Jugan



As we emerge from the constraints of pandemic, we are completing critical upgrades to Jeanne Jugan Residence to meet the needs of our current Residents as well as the needs of tomorrow's elderly. Extensive efforts to raise the funds are proposed through private donor contributions as well as corporate and foundation grant requests.

We hope the mission of the Little Sisters will continue to foster charity among the people of God, for the care of the frail elderly; that together we can share in the vision and mission of St. Jeanne Jugan.

THE DATE

SWING FORE LITTLE SISTERS GOLF OUTING June 23

10-WEEK CLUB RAFFLE

4 winners every Friday June 24 -August 26

NUN RUN 5K WALK OR RUN September 10

